MEETING MINUTES
MORRISVILLE BOROUGH COUNCIL
BUDGET MEETING

TUESDAY, DECEMBER 5, 2017
7:00 p.m,

The Morrisville Borough Council met on Tuesday, December 5, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. in Council
Chambers at the Morrisville Municipal Borough, 35 Union Street, Morrisville, PA for a Budget
Council Meeting.

Those in Attendance:

Borough Council:  Fred Kerner, President
Ted Parker, Vice President
Victor Cicero
Corryn Kronnagel
Danielle Larison
Bill Pepitone
Todd Sanford

Borough Officials: Robert C. Sooby, Borough Manager
Mayor David Rivella
Chief George McClay

Not Present: Debbie Smith

SPECIAL PRESENTATIONS

There were no special presentations this evening.



December 5, 2017
HEARING OF THE PUBLIC

Chief McClay: He felt that when he excused himself from the meeting on Tuesday he thought
they were done talking about the police budget, but he watched the video and saw there was
more discussion about the police budget that wasn’t true. He stated that his budget was never
2.2 million dollars and that he didn’t not communicate with the Borough Manager for 8 months.
He talked about his part-time officers and that he needs to hire a full-time officer before they
are hired by another department. He wants the budget to reflect the hiring of a full-time officer.
He presented Council with a proposed budget. He requested that the drug reimbursement
money be put into current assets, just like the SRO Officer money is set up.

There was discussion about the police budget.

There being that no one else wished to speak, public comment portion was closed.

Mr. Cicero stated, we need to pass a preliminary budget tonight.
Mr. Kerner asked, may | have a motion to pass this budget?

Motion to pass the preliminary budget that has been submitted leaving open the option to
make the changes as necessary.

Motion made by Mr. Cicero.

Ms. Kronnagel seconded the motion.

Mr. Kerner asked, are there any questions or comments from the dais?
Ms. Larison stated, I'd like to see a new budget once this is all completed.
Mr. Kerner stated, roll call please.

Motion carried by roll call vote, 7-0.

DISCUSSION

There was no Borough Official discussion this evening.



December 5, 2017

ANNOUNCEMENTS

There were no announcements this evening.

ADOURNMENT

Motion to adjourn.
Motion made by Ms. Kronnagel and seconded by Mr. Cicero.
Meeting adjourned.



